
Hello Everyone,  
 

The days are passing by so quickly now.  The kids keep letting 

me know how many days of school are left.  That’s always good 

news and bad news.  This time of year there is always so much 

to do and so little time.   
 

Our society seems to place a lot of emphasis on being first.  We 

remember many things that were a first for us, like our first job 

or first pet.  This weekend is First Communion for our second 

grade Catholic students.  It will be a day that most will always 

remember.  As these students receive this sacrament, let’s all 

remember them in prayer.  Pray that this event will guide them 

in forming a happy and faith-filled future.   
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Easter parties were lots of fun.  In this picture,  
Paxton, in grade 1, enjoys his healthy snack of 

Goldfish, Cheese cubes, and Orange slices.  

All treats at classroom parties next year will 

have to meet the Smart Snacks guidelines in 

order to be compliant with our revised 

Wellness policy.  The new Wellness policy is 

being finalized and will be posted on our school website at 

stjosephprinceton.com under the cafeteria tab.  Watch for it! 
 

Hope everyone had a Happy Easter.  Let’s do our best to keep 

the spirit of Jesus alive.   
 

  Have a good weekend. 
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Principal’s Corner 

2014 

Special Points of Interest 

Apr. 21  -  The 8:15 mass will be 

hosted by the 1st grade.  
 

Apr. 23  -  Our Second 

graders will be making 

their First Communion 

at the 10:30 mass. You 

are welcome to celebrate mass 

with us on this special occasion. 
 

Apr. 26  -  Field Trip, Grades 3, 4 

and 5 will visit Historic Lyles Station 

School for activities & tour. 
 

May 5  -  Mothers Day 

Tea for PK students at 

10am in Celestin Center. 
 

Spring Flower 

Delivery 
Don’t Forget! 

Delivery - April 27th 
If you have time to help unload at 

8:00, please call the office and let 

us know.  Thanks. 

The Catholic Corner 
Divine Mercy Sunday 

April 23, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Celebration of thanksgiving at 3:00 

p.m. in church for the graces  

received on this great feast day. 


